
I’m writing to ask you to institute an FCC investigation into Communications Act violations 

occurring at WBAI-FM in New York (FCC file #0000180618). 

I’m a year-long listener and supporter of noncommercial broadcasting, especially the Pacifica 

Network station KPFA in Berkeley, CA.  Noncommercial public radio is crucial to our 

democracy and needs to be protected from individuals looking to corrupt it 

I am deeply concerned that educational station WBAI in New York has repeatedly broadcast 

programming that is in violation of FCC regulations regarding personal profiting at a nonprofit 

station. I think it’s vital that the FCC investigate the station and its management. 

The FCC has to act now to identify the current wrongdoing by certain people at WBAI so that 

the station will survive and continue to serve the New York Community. 

Thank you, 

Henry Bornstein 


